
Worcester Regional Retirement Board Meeting 

September 14, 2022 
 

 

The Board has a Zoom meeting on September 14, 2022 to review financials that needed approval.  

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Blanchette at 9:00 a.m. Present at the meeting were 

Chairman Blanchette, Mr. Donoghue, Ms. Lajoie, and Ms. Tuttle. Also present at the meeting were CEO 

Michael Sacco, Colleen Canty and Carol Rocco. 

 

 

MID-MONTH WARRANT: 

 Pension Vouchers:       $120,972.13 

          $  3,621.37 

 MOTION: made by Mr. Donoghue and seconded by Ms. Lajoie. All in favor. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:03 a.m. 

 

   


